FSEM Committee Meeting
08/21/2013, 9:30-10:00 AM, Trinkle 217

Attendees: John Broome, Janie Lee, Will Mackintosh, Dave Stahlman

I. Old Business

a. No Transfer Requests to Review


II. New Business
a. John Broome reviewed the committee duties.  The committee duties will stay the same for the time being, pending finalization of the QEP changes.

b. John Broome reviewed the submission and review process.  The committee decided to push back the proposal due date as far as possible given the scheduling needs of the Provost’s office.

c. The Provost’s office has not yet assigned an ex-officio member to the committee

d. John Broome will take down the old umwblogs FSEM site and migrate updated information about the application process to the new site at http://ufc.umw.edu.  He will also post the course descriptions for individual FSEMs for the use of first-year advisors.

e. The committee agreed to schedule its next meeting for October 7th at 4:00 PM in Trinkle 217.

f. John Broome agreed to serve another year as chair and Will Mackintosh agreed to serve as secretary.


III. Other Business

a. None
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM
